
 

  

 
 

 

 

24th  April 2019 

 

Lay-by Parking 

 

Dear Resident 

 

 

Further to our recent consultation with residents, the Parish Council reviewed all the feedback 

provided and voted on the approval of Option 1 Longitudinal parking.  

 

There was a small minority of residents who didn’t want to see a layby being built but the Parish 

Council felt this proposed too much of a danger in the event that emergency services needed to 

access the road during its current layout. 

 

The rest of the feedback had pro’s and con’s for both echelon and longitudinal parking. 

 

Overall the Parish Council felt that longitudinal parking retained the most green area, prevented 

headlights shining into front room windows and reduced the risk of reversing from a parking 

space into the road. 

 

We will update you further as progress is made with Swindon Borough Council on this plan. 

 

 
 

Yours faithfully. 

 

 

Mrs C Wilkinson 

Parish Clerk 

 

 

Chiseldon Parish Council 
 

The Old Chapel, Butts Road, Chiseldon, Wilts SN4 0NW 
 01793 740744  

 email: clerk@chiseldon-pc.gov.uk 

website:  www.chiseldon-pc.gov.uk  

 

http://www.chiseldon-pc.gov.uk/

